
Notice of renovation work around Shibuya Station and our hotel. 

 

Thank you for choosing GRANBELL HOTEL SHIBUYA. 

 

Currently, Shibuya Station and the area surrounding the hotel are undergoing 

extensive renovation for redevelopment. 

 

During this period, construction noise may be heard. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to our guests and would 

highly appreciate your kind understanding. 

 

Period : January 2019 - To be decided 


